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April 19, 2017 

Ms. Estes, Director 
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This exemption program number EX-47088 and the exemption category number EXMT-12807 remains valid as long as 
there are no changes in the program. If you alter the program in any way or move the program to a new location, you must 

submit a new exemption application for review. You must also notify Bright from the Start if the program stops operating. 
This letter and the enclosed Exemption Notice must be posted in a conspicuous location for public viewing.  

Also enclosed are the requirements for exempt programs for you to use as a reference to ensure your program remains in 

http://www.decal.ga.gov/CCS/Exemptions.aspx

